

World Dance Council

Head Office: Guldenstrasse 9 4614 Marchtrenk Austria

Email: gensec@wdcdance.com
www.wdcdance.com

Registered Address: 63-67 Kingston Road, New Malden, Surrey, KT3 3PB, England

Donnie Burns MBE – President Vice Presidents: Fred Bijster - Brian McDonald – Isao Nakagawa – Steve Powell – Jack Rothweiler – Svein Røtvold – Sergey Ryupin - Rudi Trautz

Marchtrenk, 6th November 2015

To the organizers of the WDC AL Eurasian Championships Dimitry Divtsov

Letter of congratulations and support

Dear Dimitry,

The WDC AL leadership is delighted that you have taken on the task of organising the 2015 WDC AL Eurasian Championships, which is a championship that bridges the very important connection between Europe and Asian cultures and competitive dancing, not only because Russia is of course a country that spans both continents, but also to foster fair and free competition between couples from Europe and Asian.

We are confident that you will create an event worthy of such an illustrious title and we hope that you will gain support from the local government and sponsors alike and we appeal to those organisations to help and support your activities on behalf of the WDC Amateur league, the Amateur Division of the World's leading Dance organisation.

We wish you all the best of success.

Yours sincerely,

Hannes Emrich

General Secretary & Company Secretary, WDC Ltd.

On behalf of the WDC AL leadership